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Dear : 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 

1552 of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material 

error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied. 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

2 March 2023.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon request.  

Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies.  In addition, the Board considered the advisory opinion by Headquarters, U. S. Marine 

Corps memorandum 5420 MMEA of 11 January 2023, and your response to the opinion.   

On 20 June 2016, you entered active duty for 5 years with an End of Current Contract (ECC) of 

19 June 2021.  On 14 March 2017, you were assigned Primary Military Occupational Specialties 

(PMOS) 6257.  On 7 March 2020, you were joined to  

 for duty.  On 7 March 2020, you were joined to  

 for duty. 

In accordance with MARADMIN 376/20 published on 30 June 2020, this bulletin announced the 

Selective Retention Bonus (SRB) program and the Broken Service SRB (BSSRB) program 

authorized for FY21.  With the advent of several new SRB programs, Marines were encouraged 

to thoroughly review the contents of this bulletin.  First term Marines (Zone A) and career 

Marines (Zone B, C, D, and E) who reenlisted on or after 7 July 2020 were eligible for the FY21 

SRB program.  This included any regular component first term or career Marine with an ECC 

from 1 October 2020 to 30 September 2021. 

Corporals through Gunnery Sergeants in Zones A, B, or C within the 60xx, 61xx, 62xx, 

63xx, or 65xx MOSs holding current qualifications and Necessary MOSs (NMOS) of 6012-






